From: To:

Middlesex Centre Planning

Subject: Re: Application for Minor Variance A-9/2022 - 114 Salisbury Drive

Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 12:13:56 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Hutson:

Further to the Notice of Hearing dated May 6, 2022 and received May 13, 2022, I wish to register for the public meeting to be held on Wednesday, May 16, 2022 at 6 p.m.

The requested information is as follows:

Name: Kevin G. Bateman

Phone number:

Home address:

Notes: As the subject property already has a large garage, what is the purpose of the proposed structure designated as "new garage" on the proposed site plan? Also, will there be any noise emitting from the proposed structure.

I look forward to confirmation of receipt of this email.

Yours very truly,

Kevin G. Bateman